Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 2:47 PM
To: CCallahan@bwenergylaw.com
Subject: CP 21246 - Chevron USA, Inc
Attachments: C-102 NSL Needed.pdf

Ms. Callahan,

One of the wells in the above application will require an administrative order for Non-Standard Location as being only
78’ from the east lease line (attached). NSL's cannot be granted as part of an application for compulsory pooling, but
must be separately sought and obtained through the OCD fee portal.

Therefore, so much of the application as requests approval of the well’s take-points at the stated location will be denied
in the order. Chevron will have to obtain separately an NSL for this and any other well in this or any of its applications
that has an non-orthodox location.

Thank you,

Kurt Simmons

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-660-0720




